From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 07 May 2019 10:50

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2019/1555/P: advice from Primrose Hill CAAC

Comment from CAAC for m3/trim
ta

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

flin]E]S]
From: Richard Simpson_

Sent: 06 May 2019 11:22
To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2019/1555/P: advice from Primrose Hill CAAC

Dear Charles, I'm sorry this is late but I thought that as it was 'no
objection' it would be helpful to have it on record. All best, Richard.

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

17 April 2019
land adjacent to the playground at Primrose Hill NW1 7ST 2019/1555/P
No objection.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair
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